
March 25, 2025

Welcome Nolan Cassidy as New Steward!
We are excited to welcome Nolan Cassidy 
to our steward team! If you want to learn 
more about the vital roles stewards play in 
supporting each other and protecting our 
rights, reach out to one of us or our union 
representative. 

Labor Management Meetings  
& New Employee Orientation
We are committed to fostering open 
communication through monthly meetings 
with management. The next meeting is set 
for March 28.
Additionally, if you’re new at Stockton 
Unified, we invite you to the New Employee 
Orientation, held on the fourth Thursday of 
each month, where you can learn about your 
rights and resources as a union member.

Meet Our New Union Representative: Jessica 
Medina
Jessica Medina is here to support and 
represent us. With over a decade of 
organizing experience, including her work 
with Unite Here Local 2850 and Local 2, she is 
dedicated to continuing the fight for workers’ 
rights. Jessica’s passion for union organizing 
stems from her personal experiences, 
including organizing her former workplace to 
secure better healthcare for her son.
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Join us for our  
next quarterly  

membership meeting to:

Learn about upcoming 
steps in the bargaining 
process

Connect with coworkers 

Get updates on the latest 
union activities and 
resources
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Monday, April 14
4:45 p.m. - 5:45 p.m.

Thelma Conference Room 
at Walton Campus

Alexis Montoya (BCBA)
(209) 235-7068

montoya.alex7@gmail.com 

Ted McNair (BCBA)
(209) 256-1850 

mcnairted@gmail.com

Nolan Cassidy (PT)
(916) 813-9139 

Nolandcassidy@gmail.com

In Unity,

Whitney Davis (PT)
(209) 401-8479 

whit017@aol.com

Sophia Comparan Del-Real (OT)
(209) 405-5301 

sophiacomparan@gmail.com


